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10) Humanitarian-Development nexus – UNDP and Denmark

Which concrete actions have you taken and/or are planning to take in the near future?

The agreement during the Bonn meeting was for work stream 10 to have a loose, information-sharing framework in which it primarily operates opposed to a detailed action plan. To advance this objective, UNDP and Denmark will be launching a knowledge-sharing platform by the end of the year that consolidates best-practice and information across the work stream. The aim is to have the GB partners utilize the platform as a repository for relevant documentation, as well as, an interactive discussion forum on specific areas related to this work. 

The IASC Humanitarian-Development Task Team and the UN Working Group on Transitions held a first retreat in November to agree on an action plan to advance the humanitarian-development nexus. As a key outcome of the workshop, participants developed a roadmap for the two groups to better support field operations to conduct (to the extent possible) joint analysis, strategic planning and agree on collective outcomes for the short-, medium- and long-term, based on the specific comparative strengths. The two groups will identify areas of responsibility and follow up of activities and timelines for the roadmap in the coming couple of months. The premise for this work is to support country-level initiatives, which are being currently rolled-out and will be scaled-up next year. The work also links up with other partnerships, such as the UN/WB roll-out of the humanitarian/ development /peace nexus, where work is already on-going or in the pipeline for Yemen, Sudan, Somalia and CAR. 

Have you taken, or are planning to take in the near future, any joint action with other work streams?

At this point in time, there has not been a specific discussion to advance joint studies or workshops with the other work streams, but this will be revisited at the beginning of next year.
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